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Important Announcement for Third-Year Bachelor's Students (Full-time and 
Part-time), Second-Year Master's Students (Full-time and Part-time),  

and Students Extending Their Studies in the 2024-2025 Academic Year 
 

This announcement concerns students with outstanding exams from the first 
and second years of the Bachelor's program, and from the first year of the 

Master's program, during the second semester. 
 

 
 
The academic calendar for 2024-2025 sets different exam periods for first and second-
year students compared to third-year students at the Bachelor's level, and for first-year 
compared to second-year students at the Master's level. 
 
Students enrolled in the third year of the Bachelor's program or second year of the Master's 
program, including those extending their studies, who have outstanding subjects from 
previous years contracted in the 2024-2025 academic year (second semester), have the 
right to take these exams twice, according to the Transferable Credits Regulation. 
To exercise this right, students who do not pass an exam on the first attempt may retake 
it under a different form of study or specialization during June 10–15, 2025. 
 
Students wishing to use this option must: 
Carefully review the exam schedule posted on the faculty website at 
https://tbs.ubbcluj.ro/student/examene-date-de-examen 
Submit a written application to the Secretariat between June 10 and June 13, 
2025, specifying their chosen options. The application form is available on the faculty 
website at https://tbs.ubbcluj.ro/. 
 
Note that subjects with a colloquium as the examination form will be held during the last 
week of classes (June 2–7, 2025). Students may take the exam on the first scheduled date 
and, if necessary, retake it on the second date without submitting an application. 
 
Failure to submit the application for retaking exams under a different specialization or form 
of study may result in the instructor denying access to the exam. 
 
Additionally, the outstanding exam fee must be paid no later than May 18, 2025, via the 
Academic Info platform. Students who do not pay by this deadline will not be 
permitted to take the exams. 
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